
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
VIRTUAL COMMUNITY MEETING 

 

 
THE AFRICAN 

AMERICAN ADVISORY 
BOARD NEEDS 

YOUR HELP! 

Join the advisory board, help us create better outcomes for 

African American students. We are looking for community 

members to join the board. We hope you can join us! 

 
November 10, 2020 

6:00-7:30PM 

 
Please RSVP your name, phone number and 

email to Malinda Chambers  

at malinda-chambers@scusd.edu  

or 916-643-9191. 
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